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HIGHLIGHTS 

 
THIS WEEK: 

Saturday: 

Safe Environment Training 8:30AM Pope Pius Catechetical 
Center  

Thursday: 
Monthly Business Meeting  

 

CHAIRS FOR SALE 
If you are looking for a some chairs to buy for an organization 
that you belong to or you know of an organization that is 
looking for chairs have we got a deal for you. We are selling 
our KC Hall chairs for $15 a chair. Send a note to Hall 
Manager, Brock Childress <bchildress3@1scom.net> for 
details.  

  

      

GOD BLESS AMERICA  

ONE NATION UNDER GOD!!! 
                  

 

   



Trustee   Russ Heuer  

Lecturer  Jack Zwit 
 
 
     

 

 

Quick Links... 

KC 759 Website 

Hall Rental 

Council 759 Catering 
KC Headline Bistro 
Catholics Respect Life 
SEAS Home Page 
Franciscan Friars Begging 
List 
LifeSiteNews.com 

www.kofcassembly2857.org  

www.twitter.com/kofc759   

www.facebook.com/kofc759 

  

 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Council 759 Monthly Business Meeting. KC Hall. Rosary at 6:30PM. 
Meeting 7:00P.M. 
 
August 8th - Monday 

Fort Worth Diocese Religious Appreciation Dinner. Details to follow. 

August 12th - Friday  

Our Founder Father McGivney's Birthday 

   

August 13th - Saturday   

2016 Family Day at Hawaiian Falls. Sponsored by the Knights of 
Columbus for SEAS Family and Friends.  

Saturday, August 13, 2015 @ 10:30a  

Location: 290 W. Byron Nelson Blvd., Roanoke, Tx  

Admission: $18 per person (tax free). 3 and under free.  

Food: Knights will provide sandwich cold cuts, fixins, chips, and 
bottled water included in price.  

You may additionally purchase drink wrist bands for unlimited 
fountain drinks: Drink Band: $2.99 (tax free) 

Contact Marc Bollon at marc@blnmail.net or 817-675-2019 for more 
information. Provide name, email, phone, and number of tickets and 
wrist bands.  

Payment: We need to make one payment to get the pricing. You may 
pay online at the Knights Website www.kofc759.org 
Tickets or write a check to "Knights of Columbus #759". You can mail 
the check to: Knights of Columbus, 1907 Whitley Rd., Keller, Texas 
76244. will be picked up outside the park the morning of the event. 

 

August 14 - Sunday 

Burrito Sunday 

Cooks at 5:00AM, Rollers at 6:30AM. We need sellers after all Masses. 
The more sellers we have the more money we have for our charities.  

  

   

August 27th - Saturday  

Saturday of Prayer will be at 8:30 AM.   

We'll be meeting at the Pius XII Center (PCC) (Formation 
Building),  7:15 AM on Saturday, leaving at 7:30 AM to go as a caravan 
to at Planned Parenthood in Forth Worth or you can meet us at 
Planned Parenthood. We seek to defend the unborn until we have 
secured their right to life, protected in law. Every time we pray in front 
of an abortion mill we are proclaiming the Gospel of life in a public 
square. We are also, prayerfully, making an abortionist concerned by 
our presence and accountable to God. We usually stop for breakfast 
on the way home. 

August 29th  - Monday 



Prepare Meal for Beautiful Feet. 

Contact Gerry Asher gmasher@netzero.net. for arrival time.  
 
September 10 -11 / Saturday Sunday 

Pro-Life Baby Bottle / KC Wheel Drive  

After all Masses -  

NEED 77 volunteers that weekend.  

  

October 14 - 15 - 16 / Friday - Saturday  

FALL FEST  
 

 

Prayer Requests   

   

 

God, our Father, walk through my house and take away 

all my worries and illnesses and please watch over and 

heal my family and friends in God's name, Amen.  

For the health of Bishop Michael Olson, Monsignor. 
E. James Hart, Fr. Gary Geurtz, Fr. Dennis Smith, Father 
Glen Mullan, Father Gary Picou, Father Michael Greco, our 
Deacons, the CFR's and all our Clergy.   

  

May the Lord bless and guide Pope Francis as he leads his 
flock. 

  

For the health of Pope Emeritus Benedict. 

  

May the Lord bless and guide Bishop Michael Olson as he 
leads his flock.       

   

REPOSE OF THE SOUL:  
Our Brother Knights and family who have gone before 
us.    

 

For the repose of the soul of Jane Mauter, mother of SK 
Mike Mauter. 

   

  

FOR HEALTH AND HEALING:    



 

Brother John Devivo had a stint put in . One artery was 
80% blocked...other arteries look good. He is now 
recovering. His wife, Lindsay, asks for prayers to continue 
and thanks you for storming heaven on John's behalf. 
 
Tom Ratigan, Father in-law to Brother Roland DeGraauw.  

 
Carol Vaughn wife of  SK Burnie Vaughn DD, who will be 
undergoing knee replacement surgery on August 15 at 
Methodist Hospital in Southlake. 

Phyllis Norgaard who is awaiting news of her biopsy on 
her lung.  

 

Council Lecturer Brother SK Jack Zwit. 

Gerry Hargis 
 
Sandy Urick 
  

SK Brother James Dzielawa (JALAVA) diagnosed with 
Cancer after numerous tests. 

He is a long-time 759 member now living in Ft. Myers, FL. 
He needs our prayer for the long days ahead. HE IS A 
GOOD GUY besides being an excellent Knight-----many 
years of Fall Fests-, Burritos, Fish Frys and other fund 
raising events. Lady Sandy needs our prayers as well. 

  

Sir Knight Robert Dorough and Lady Diana (also Catholic 
Daughter) request prayers for their first grandson, Owen. 
Their son (3rd degree) Matthew and his wife Ariana 
delivered Owen on Friday May 20. Owen is in NICU at 
Cooks Childrens Hosp in Fort Worth.  Please join us in 
prayer for this little man and his family.   

  
Joan Borgmeyer wife of Brother Ken Borgmeyer is 
recovering from lung surgery and getting ready for chemo 
treatments.  
 
Don Schneider, brother to Brother Tom Schneider. 
Continued prayers are requested for Don Schneider.  Don 
will be receiving a bone-marrow transplant in the next two 
weeks.  It is with great fortune that a family member 
(sister) was a perfect match for the transplant.     



  
Sue Flatley, wife of Brother SK Bill Flatley.    

 
Brothers Dennis & Christopher Jeffrey (father/son Knights) 
and families as they each battle cancer. Grateful thanks for 
your continued prayers...Dennis is showing improvement 
from chemotherapy and Christopher has safely had a 
kidney removed.   

   

Andy Schneider son of Brother Tom Schneider  

  

Kerry Lustig, wife of Brother Jeremy Lustig, and their 
daughter Gracie Ann. 

Brother Pete Donnelly has asked for prayers for his son, 
Bob Dorband, who has been diagnosed with cancer.   

 
Brother Don Verdinella.   

  

Brother Cedric Dsouza   

  

Brother Mike Jones  

 
David Hill Family 

 
SK Brother Joe McGookin, and his wife Lady Adele. 
 
Brother Richard Laporte has asked for prayers for his 
mother Denise. 

 
Barbra Mauter, wife of Brother Mike Mauter.   

 
Leila Donnelly wife of Council 759 Advocate Pete 
Donnelly       

  

Brother Deacon Klaus Gutbier   

  

SK John Langbein  

   

Father Edmundo Rodriguez      

  

SK Chris Gomez.  



  

Lady Moria Jones wife of SK Tom Jones and Tom too. 

 
Nita Roach wife of Brother Knight John W. Roach. 

  
Lois Savoy, wife of our Brother Tim Savoy.    

Emily McClintick and prayers for her family. 

  

Ann Mears, daughter of SK Tom Jones    

  

SK John Donovan's wife.    

  

Brother Ray Florez Jr.   

    

Lady Maxine Propp wife of SK Bob Propp.  

  

Brother Johnny Pelzel and wife Martha     

  

Velma Garcia wife of SK Ug Garcia.    

   

Brother Joe Vedda Sr. 

   

  

SPECIAL NEEDS: 

   

For those Brothers and Sisters who are suffering and need 
our prayers.   

  

May God's grace be with all those in their time of need. 

     

For an end to the scourge of abortion. 

  

For all those out of work or concerned about the future of 
their jobs. 

  

In thanksgiving for the leadership of our Bishops, Priests 
and Clergy in standing up for and teaching the Truth 

  



For our Country and its leaders - especially the "pro-
choice" Catholics that they see the truth. 
 
For the Christians around the world who are being 
persecuted and murdered because of their faith in Jesus 
Christ.  

  

For our military who protect our freedom.    

     

For our veterans who have served to protect our 
freedom.                                                                                      

DEACON'S PETZOLD'S SUMMER 

SERIES  

Revised Schedule 
 

SAINT ELIZABETH ANN SETON CATHOLIC CHURCH 

   

  

A SUMMER SERIES ON APOLOGETICS 

Hosted by 

Deacon Nelson Petzold 

Mondays 7:15PM to 8:45PM 

Pope Pius Catechetical Center 

  

 

August 8thth;    "General History Timeline & The Saints, 

continued" 

August 8th;  "Review, Summary & Catch-Up" 

  

Resources: 

Apologetics; Catholic Answers 

New American Bible, 1991 

Confraternity of Christian Doctrine, Washington DC 

Catechism of the Catholic Church 

Fundamentals of Catholic Dogma, TAN Publishers 

 

Message from Church Director 



Ed Leal 

Friday, July 29, 2016 

A New Kind of Fishing 

Peter and Andrew knew fishing. They had been fishermen all 

their lives. But then Jesus came along and redefined them to be 

"fishers of men". If Peter and Andrew's new fishing venture was 

going to succeed, it would only be because they learned from the 

Master and because of the power God had instilled in them. God 

wants the very best you have to give, but only if you will let Him 

transform it and make it useful for the work He calls you to do. 

What is the best you have to offer Jesus?  

Read Matthew 4:19 

  

 

 

A Message From Pro Life 
Director  Brother Tim Johnson   
Contact Tim at:  

TNT9232001@sbcglobal.net  

Brother Knights, 

Saturday of Prayer will be at 8:30 AM. Saturday, 
August 27th 

We'll be meeting at the Pius XII Center (PCC) (Formation 
Building),  7:15 AM on Saturday, leaving at 7:30 AM to go as a 
caravan to at Planned Parenthood in Forth Worth or you can 
meet us at Planned Parenthood. We seek to defend the unborn 
until we have secured their right to life, protected in law. Every 
time we pray in front of an abortion mill we are proclaiming the 
Gospel of life in a public square. We are also, prayerfully, 
making an abortionist concerned by our presence and 
accountable to God. We usually stop for breakfast on the way 
home. 

  

Vivat Jesu, 

SK Timothy Johnson 

817 908-0271 

  
 



YOUNG ADULTS NEED OUR SUPPORT TO SERVE 
GOD AS MISSIONARIES 

There are many ways to contribute to the Culture of Life locally, and 
one of those ways is to support young people who are called to serve 
God as a missionary.  Please consider supporting the following young 
adults from our parish who are serving as missionaries on high school 
and college campuses in the upcoming school year: 

  

FOCUS (Fellowship of Catholic University Students) 

  

Nate Risteen (son of Brother Reed and Abby Risteen)  He begins his 
2nd year with FOCUS at the University of Louisiana Lafayette.  Teresa 
and I met with Nate for a couple hours this week to hear about his 
mission and his calling.  We are very impressed by Nate and his fervor 
to spread the gospel, his activities as an international missionary and 
campus missionary, as well as his humility in holding off his career in 
engineering while he discerns God's call.  Please consider supporting 
his mission:  https://www.focus.org/missionaries/nathan-risteen 

  

NET Ministries (National Evangelization Team) 

  

Erin Gueco   

Brendan Walsh 

  

Both Erin (HS grad 2015) and Brendan (HS grad 2014) high school 
graduates.  They were regulars at Seton Youth activities through high 
school.  They have served as small group leaders in Seton Youth as 
graduating high school.   Both have made multiple trips to the DC Pro-
Life March. They will both travel to Minnesota for training and then 
randomly assigned to a mission anywhere in the United States.  Each 
missionary is responsible to raise at least $5,000 for their 
mission.  Please consider donating to their 
mission:  https://mission.netusa.org/giving/ministry-partnership-
development 

Brendan and Erin follow previous missionaries for NET, Robert Ybarra 
Jr. (2014/2015), Cameron Walton (2015/2016) and Cassidy Phillips, who 
is on her 2nd year with NET.  You might know Cassidy's mother, 
Sandra.  She and her daughters moved to New Orleans two year 
ago.  She is still connected to our parish family.   

  

  
 

Pro-Life ACE Wings Award   

TEXAS KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS Pro-Life ACE Wings Award 
Application 

  

Pro-Life without Apology, without Compromise, and without Exception 

   

  



Form is available on the Knights of Columbus web site, 
www.tkofc.org.  

  

  

Safe Environment Training Schedule for 
2016 

If you are a Knight you should have your Safe 
Environment Training completed.   

You need the training to be a volunteer for 
most events.   
 

All classes listed are adult classes, start at 
8:30AM, and are being held at the Pius XII 
Building and are being held on Saturdays. 
 
- July 30th  

- August 20th 

- September 10th 

- October 8th 

- November 12th   

    

Contact Peter Donnelly <pjdonn48@msn.com> for 
more information if needed.   

Squire's Corner  
   

If you have a male youth age 10 to 18 - please encourage them to 
become Knights. The first best step is to have them join the Columbian 
Squires. 

  

Please ask them to consider and see Brothers Dale Shipman, Miguel 
Chaidez, Ray Antio or Kevin Bast for questions or assistance. 

  

  

Next Business Meetings August 07 - 3:00 PM at the Knight's Hall.  

  



Our important fund raising event (Waffles for the Parish) is coming up. 
Plan to be at the Parish Center next weekend - 07/31! 

  

For the next meeting - membership dues and the start of the new 
fraternal year are here. Please plan to submit. If you have financial 
difficulties please let any of the counselors know. 

  

Upcoming Events: 

• Next Business Meeting - 08/07 - 3:00 PM - OFFICER 
ELECTIONS FINISH 

• Squire Waffles coming up in July 31 & August 28 
• Hawaiian Falls SEAS Event & Help - 8/13 

• Coordination for camping trip - next business meeting 

  
See you there. 
  
Esto Dignus (Be Worthy) 
Kevin Bast  

   

Our Seminarians:  

 

Seminarian  Brother Jason Allan - Council 759  

jwallan@gmail.com   

  

Seminarian Brother Jonathan Demma, Council 759, son of 
Brother Mike Demma. 

 jonathan.demma@live.com 

  

Seminarian Brother Ricky Diaz, Council 759,   

ricky.diaz.db@gmail.com   
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


